
 

2021 SCHOOL UNIFORM ORDER 
 

The end of the year is fast approaching, and we are asking all 

parents and carers to complete the attached order form to ensure 

your child/ren's uniform needs are met to commence the 2020 school 

year. 

 

Please be aware that some uniform items have been discontinued 

and they will only be available until our current stock runs out. 

 

It is essential that order forms are completed and returned by 

Thursday, 17th September 2020 to ensure sufficient stock is on hand 

for all students.   Please note that orders placed after this time may 

not be filled before February 2021. 

 

Order forms can be returned, preferably via email 

ddhsuniformorders@gmail.com or to the front office at either the 

Junior or Senior Campus. 

 

Payment can be made by cash, placed with the order or by providing 

an email address, where an invoice will be sent for payments by 

credit card. 

 

All parents/carers will be contacted by the last week of Term 4, to be 

advised if orders have been completed for collection. 

 
NO ORDER WILL BE GIVEN OUT WITHOUT FULL PAYMENT! 

 

If you have any queries please email me at 

ddhsuniformorders@gmail.com 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Belinda  

DDHS Uniform Coordinator 
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